
NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR A PREMISES LICENCE 
UNDER SECTION 17 OF THE LICENSING ACT 2003 

 
Notice is hereby given that Sally Jane Beituni has applied 
for a premises licence in relation to The Resourceful 
Squirrel, Red Lion Buildings, The Square, Angmering, 
BN16 4AE to permit the provision of the following 
licensable activities:  
 
Supply of alcohol by retail for consumption on and off the 
premises Monday to Friday 16:00hrs to 22:00hrs Saturday 
to Sunday 14:00hrs to 22:00hrs 
 
Full details of the application can be inspected at Arun 
District Council, Arun Civic Centre, Littlehampton, West 
Sussex BN17 5LF, The public register is also available on 
https://eh.arun.gov.uk/.   
 
A representation by any person or a responsible authority 
regarding this application can be made to Licensing Team,  
 Arun District Council,  Arun Civic Centre, Maltravers 
Road, Littlehampton, West Sussex BN17 5LF 
 or email licensing@arun.gov.uk  
 
Such representation must be received in writing by  
3/06/2020 clearly stating the grounds upon which the 
representation is made in relation to the four objectives of 
the Licensing Act 2003. 
 
It is an offence to knowingly or recklessly make a false 
statement in connection with an application. The maximum 
fine for which a person is liable on summary conviction for 
the offence is unlimited. 
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